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SIFMA: MSRB Request for Comment on Potential Changes
to Board Governance Rule A-3
SUMMARY

SIFMA sent comments to the Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board’s (“MSRB”) regarding
proposed amendments to MSRB Rule A-3 governing membership on the MSRB’s Board.

SIFMA welcomes the MSRB’s review of its governance with a view to better protecting investors,
issuers, and the public interest. This goal can be achieved by a Board that is truly representative and
knowledgeable of the municipal securities market.

Download SIFMA Comment Letter.
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